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The City Attorney
Jason Green,

The letter being presented to you and others is in regards to,
The Art Alley Project.
The photos attached are the backsides of 514 Saint Josephs St.
These are the same photos that were presented to the owner of the
building Mayor Jim Shaw. We have his blessing and are in the
process of moving forward.

Up to this point we have not found any opposition to the vision of
The Art Alley Project.

Other owners such as Don Perdue, Kathy Didier, and Lee Geiger
are interested in the idea.

October 1st we will be painting a Mural in the Alley as shown i 1n
the pictures attached.

We are doing this project to enhance the beauty of Rapid C1ty ina
creative manner, (from the inside out).

Taking the steps needed to clean up the Alley is an important step

- forward in helping all of us in Rapid City, thus creating an

awareness better understanding of what we all can do as
individuals and also what we can learn through the arts.

Not only will this improve our surroundings in a healthy and
educating manner. But will also be beneficial to the steps that have
already been taken by others in the beautification of Rapid City.
This project will help support what is needed to keep the
accomplishments we have already successfully walked through yet
carry Rapid City into the future.

Thank you
Todd Rigione
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